
 

The Mid-Carolina AHEC Family wants to thank each and everyone 
of you for helping us transition this year. With a new database, 
COVID-19 restrictions causing us to work from home and move 
courses from LIVE in-person to an online platform, things have not 
been easy. However, having our members/participants that 
understand that this has been hard for everyone and therefore 
been patient with us, it has truly helped this tough year go a lot 
smoother around the office.  

So, we all want to say Thank you and Merry Christmas from our 
family to yours! 

Warmest wishes,  

Mid-Carolina AHEC  

 

 

Please remember our office hours for the upcoming Holidays: 

Christmas: 

• Wednesday, December 23, 2020 we will be out of the office 
and will return Monday, December 28, 2020. 

 

New Year’s: 

• Thursday, December 31, 2020 we will be out of the office 
and will return Monday, January 4, 2021. 


